
 
 

 

Joint Schools Graduation Ceremony of the Society of Boys' Centres
香港扶幼會聯校畢業典禮

  
Our CEO Mr Charles W D Chan was invited to be the Guest of Honour for the joint graduation ceremony of 
the three schools under the Society of Boys' Centres' ("the Society"). The ceremony was held on 7 July 
2010. Charles gave an address to the students, encouraging them to continuously improve themselves and 
work hard to pursue their future and dreams. Our Director and Consultant of the Society, Ms Pammy Fung, 
also attended the ceremony and presented awards to students at the schools.

The Society of Boys' Centres is the main beneficiary of a Scholarship & Development Fund set up by us. 
The Fund aims to sponsor students and teaching staff of the Society participating in overseas exchanges, 
and professional development programs that help widen their horizons and serve people in need. Until now, 
the Fund has sponsored hundreds of students, teaching staff and social workers of the society in different 
programs.

本公司首席執行官陳維端先生獲邀擔任香港扶幼會聯校畢業典禮的主禮嘉賓。扶幼會屬下三間學校於2010年
7月7日舉行聯校畢業典禮，陳先生向同學們致辭，勉勵他們努力向上，不畏艱難，把握機會，自強不息。本
公司董事兼香港扶幼會顧問馮珆女士亦應邀出席典禮及向學生頒授獎項。

香港扶幼會是我們成立的學術及發展基金的主要受助機構，基金資助扶幼會的學童及教職員到海外交流及參
與專業發展培訓課程，幫助他們擴闊視野及服務人群。至今，基金贊助參與各項交流及培訓活動之扶幼會師
生已超逾百人。

Our CEO Mr Charles W D Chan addressing the students
Our Director and Consultant of the Society, Ms Pammy Fung (2nd left, front row) attended the ceremony

本公司首席執行官陳維端先生向同學們致辭
本公司董事兼扶幼會顧問馮珆女士（前排左二）出席典禮

Ms Pammy Fung (left) presenting awards to students
馮珆女士（左）向學生頒授獎項 


